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WSWS Officer and Committee Report (Spokane Conference Meeting 2011)
Office or Committee Name: Business Manager/Treasurer
Officer or Chairperson Name and Committee Members:  Phil Banks
Date of Preparation (include year):   February 22, 2011
Activities during the Year:  
   During the year, I paid all bills, filed the required tax forms, maintained the membership list, and provided registration services for the Spokane annual meeting and associated symposia.  The current financial status of WSWS will be presented to the Board and the Members at the Business Meeting.  As of February 22, 2011, we have $ 352,049.76 in capital with an additional asset of $ 85,433.00 in unsold Weeds of the West inventory.  We have approximately 185 copies in the WSWS Office and 4,000 at the University of Wyoming.  We sold approximately 3,000 during the year.  It will be necessary to consider reprinting within the next six to nine months.  Estimated cost for reprinting is $ 115,000 if we continue to do 10,000 books.  While we continue to show increases in net worth due to Weeds of the West sales ($38,371.95) and increased value of our RCB investments (+ $ 7,856.00), we lost approximately $ 28,000 on the Hawaii meeting due to low attendance and dramatically increased costs and we will most likely lose money on the Spokane meeting mainly due to attendance not meeting up to expectations.
  We continue to work slowly toward completing the scanning of back issues of the Research Progress Reports.  Some are now posted on the website and everything from 1968 forward has been scanned.  The first Research Progress Report was in 1952.  

  I worked with the Site Selection Committee for the 2014 meeting.  They asked me to send the RFP to hotels in the Colorado Springs area.  We received six proposals which were summarized and sent to the committee.  The committee will meet during the meeting and make a recommendation to the Board on Thursday.  

  I have coordinated with Local Arrangements Chair, Chuck Rice, Sponsored Events Coordinator Pete Forster, and the Doubletree Hotel staff as the meeting neared and I want to thank them all for their efforts.   
Recommendations for Board Action: 
1.  Attendance continues to fall below what is needed to keep our budgets in line with expenses.  Without profits from Weeds of the West, We would be in serious economic trouble.  The Board needs to have a comprehensive discussion to look at opportunities and actions to be taken. 
Budget Needs:  The estimated budget for 2010-11 is attached.  
Suggestions for the Future:  See the recommendation above.  
Suggested Changes in Operating Guide:  None.
Name of Person Preparing This Report: Phil Banks 
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